
 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
In the Studio 

 
Friday 30th September 2022 

9.00 am -10.00am 
 

We would love you to join us for our MacMillan Coffee Morning this Friday. It 
is a great chance to catch up with other parents and staff over a cake and 

coffee whilst also raising money for a fantastic cause.  
 

In 2021, MacMillan coffee mornings raised over £11 million and they hope to 
top that this year. 
 
If you would like to donate cakes for us to sell at our coffee morning, please 
bring these into school on Wednesday and Thursday morning. 
 
There will be cake, tea, coffee and cold drinks available to purchase on Friday.  
 

We look forward to seeing you on Friday!  
 
 


